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Thank you to Norma Bristol 
for adding a touch of spring around 
the building and nurturing these for 
everyone to watch grow and enjoy!

Valentine’s Day
Pre-order a mini 

bottle of Henkell 
champagne 
to enjoy with 
your supper on 
February 14!  

Visit reception 
to pre-order and 
pay ($6/bottle) for 
your bottle.  It will 

be delivered with your meal.
At the time of printing the newsletter, 

the Valentine’s Day menu was still TBD.

Be careful out there 
on the sidewalks!  

With the warm to cold 
temperatures we’ve 

experienced lately, there 
are lots of icy surfaces 

out there. 

Rotary Villas Referral Program
If you know someone who may be 

interested in living at Rotary Villas, 
you could receive a referral reward.  
Let Tanis know their name(s) before 
they contact us.  Then, if they move 
into Rotary Villas, the referral reward 
of $1000 will be yours!

COVID-19 Vaccination 
Update

We have not received a date for when the 
vaccine will be available to Rotary Villas’ 
residents yet.  We will make an annoucement 
as soon as we hear something.



Ginger Snips Hair Salon Reopens
With the recent adjustments to the Pandemic Response Plan, 

the hair salon located in our commercial hallway is allowed to re-
open. Please have patience with them as they reschedule/book 
apointments.  To inquire about an appointment, contact Jackee 
and Danni by dialling extension 199 or 204-725-7199.

Meet Sully Spring Menu Update
Chef Jason is working on the new 

spring menu.  The tentative start date 
is April.

We look forward to dining together 
again hopefully sooner than later.

Our shuttle driver, 
Rick, welcomed 
a new member 
to the family last 
month.  Sully is 
an adorable black 
Pug.

New Covid-19 
Restrictions

New travel restrictions were 
implemented as of Friday, January 29, 
for Manitoba.  A two week isolation 
period is required for anyone entering/
returning from travel outside of the 
province.

Residents’ Special Days 
This Month

BIRTHDAYS
Feb. 1 - Louise Verbo
Feb. 20 - Alta Dyck
Feb. 27 - Frank Rabe
Feb. 29 - Louise Pingert

ANNIVERSARIES
Feb. 7 - Peter & Wally Goshaluk

Wheat City Lions Club 
TV Bingo

Wednesdays at 3:00 p.m.
on cable channel 12 or 1012

Bingo in 50 numbers or less for the 
large & growing jackpot (consolation 

$200 to go).
Every two weeks the jackpot increases 

by $100 and add one number.
Cards available at the Front Desk for 

$3 each.


